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RECITAL 2018 
 
We hope your dancer is enjoying dance classes, and they will be a part of our 
14th annual recital: “Back to the 80's!” Dancers are encouraged, but not required, 
to perform in the recital.  Please let Miss Michelle, Miss Kelly or your instructor 
know by Jan. 27th if your dancer does not wish to perform in the 
recital.   Students are welcome to still attend classes without performing in the 
recital.  Pre-ballet classes do not perform in the recital. 
More detailed information will follow as the Spring session continues.  

RECITAL DATES 

Saturday, June 16th 7:00pm 

Sunday, June 17th 2:00pm 

Recital participants must be registered for the entire Spring session (Jan. to 
June).  Attendance is important to make sure the class is able to progress with 
choreography.  Students ages 8 and older missing more than three classes 
between Feb. and June can be excluded from the recital.  Please plan 
accordingly.   Intro classes ages 4-5, 5-6 and 5-7 perform in only one show. 
Those class specific dates to be released in early February.   ALL other classes 
will perform in both Saturday and Sunday shows.  Dress rehearsal and 
recitals are held at Upper Merion Area High School Auditorium 

MANDATORY DRESS REHEARSAL 
Friday, June 15th, Times TBA 

RECITAL COSTUMES 

Payment Deadline: Saturday, Feb. 2nd.  

A recital costume is required for each dance number. Some level 2 and 3 classes 
may perform 2 numbers   Pictures of the costumes will be displayed in the 
UMDGC lobby. Costumes cost range; $65-$75 each.   Tights, if required are 
$7/pair and must be purchased through UMDGC.  No costumes will be ordered 
without full payment and a signed recital agreement. Agreements will be handed 
out in class shortly. Pictures of costumes will be posted by the studios. Costume 
payments ordered after the deadline are subject to an additional charge.   Once 
ordered, costumes are non-refundable for any reason. 



 

 

 
COMMUNICATION 
 
E-mail is UMDGC’s primary method of communication for all programming. 
Please make sure we have all e-mails on file that wish to get recital information. 
Other helpful resources for info:   
Our recital web site will be a link on our homepage to give you up to date details 
and other class specific information-This will be up towards Feb/March. 
NEW:   LIKE our Facebook recital page-UMDGC Recital, we will post pictures, as well as 
important info 

 
We hope your dancer will join us for a whole lot of fun! 

Looking forward to a “totally awesome” 14th recital! 
 
 


